
 

  

The Parker Women’s Club is an organization that provides an opportunity for the women of Parker to support 

their city.  The club offers an avenue for community service, charity and fellowship. 

Mid-Summer 2016 
Parker Women's Club 

Pearls from PWC 43 years  

  

 Message from the Board 

 The Board is actively planning the new membership year. Here are a few points 

of interest – 

 Look for the Membership packet to arrive in your mail the first week of 

August 

 Due to the rising cost of doing business, annual dues are now $30.00 

 Lunch Bunch will now be meeting on the 2nd Wednesday of the month. 

Mark your calendar for September 14th 

Outreach 

Food Drive to benefit Minnie’s Food Pantry is on now, until Friday, July 29th. 

Non-perishable food donations are gratefully being accepted at City Hall, or you’re welcome to ask 

Parker PD to swing by and pick up your donation via (972) 442-0333 from 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. on week 

days. Sincere thanks to Chief Brooks, our new police chief, for being so supportive of this program and the 

Parker Women’s Club!  The list of canned and boxed food that is most needed by Minnie’s Food Pantry can 

be found on their website - http://www.minniesfoodpantry.org/. They request items that are in date, 

unopened, undented and not contained in glass. 

Outreach Wants Your Input! 

The Outreach committee develops community and charitable programs aimed at enhancing life in Parker. 

To learn your thoughts on this subject, we’re currently communicating through one representative from 

each Parker subdivision, and your representative will soon be contacting YOU! Please give some thought to 

community and charitable programs that you feel are needed in Parker. Should we, for example, put 

together emergency preparedness kits, or gather supplies for the local animal shelter, or launch a 

handyman service for seniors similar to “Plan-O-Helpers”, or something else entirely? Thank you for sharing 

your ideas with your subdivision’s representative when he or she contacts you. Or, you may send an email 

to parkerwomenscluboutreach@gmail.com. Your feedback is appreciated! 
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The Parker Women’s Club is a 501(c)3 organization that provides an opportunity for the women of Parker to 

support their city.  The club offers an avenue for community service, charity and fellowship. 

 

Fundraising 

The Parker Women’s Club is now on AmazonSmile! 

AmazonSmile is a simple and automatic way for you 

to support the Parker Women’s Club every time you 

shop, at no cost to you! When you shop at 

smile.amazon.com, you’ll find the exact same low 

prices, vast selection and convenient shopping 

experience as Amazon.com, with the added bonus 

that Amazon will donate a portion of the purchase 

price to the PWC! To shop at AmazonSmile simply go to smile.amazon.com from the web browser on 

your computer or mobile device, and search for Parker Womens Club or 75-2637626 

Lunch Bunch Ideas 

If you would like to try out a new restaurant, or maybe you have an old favorite you’d like to share, please 

pass on the information to Cindy Frost (fhsmagic@msn.com) or Sandy Waites (s.waites@tx.rr.com), the 

Co-Chairs for Lunch Bunch.  

Young Mom’s Group 

The Young Mom’s Group put together a nice “Thank You” for the Parker Police 

Department and VFD. Many handmade cards came from the children, along 

with homemade goodies, and Starbuck’s coffee and cookies donated by the 

East Bethany Kroger. 

 

See you in September! 
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